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Community Lunches
Join us on Monday and Tuesday for our Community Lunches. 
This is a great time to get to know other students and staff 
while enjoying a delicious lunch together.

Chapel Speaker
You, God, are my God,
    earnestly I seek you;
I thirst for you,
    my whole being longs for you,
in a dry and parched land
    where there is no water.
Psalm 63:1
The multi-talented Dr Phil Halstead will be sharing on 
Psalm 63 this week. Don’t miss out! 

Tuesday Lunchtime Interview: 
The Loyal Workshop comes 
to Carey!
We are super blessed this week 
to interview The Loyal Workshop 
founders Paul and Sarah Beisley. 
Did you know that they’re also 
Carey graduates? Come and 
hear how their passion for Jesus 
has them living, working and 
changing the lives of women in India.

Wednesday Prayer
Join Charles as he leads us in a time of specific prayer for 
The Loyal Workshop and the impact they are making to extend 
God’s Kingdom.

CAREY T-SHIRTS
If you have ordered a 2017 Carey T-Shirts they are nearly here! 
We’re sorry for the delay but they shouldn’t be too far away. 
Contact Kathryn if you have any questions

LIBRARY
Library hours  Monday-Thursday 8:30am-6.30pm;  
Friday 9am-5pm; Saturday 10am-12.30pm.

Tēnā koe,

Last Tuesday night I attended the 
screening of Tātarakihi: The Children 
of Parihaka. As three hundred sat 
inside Edge Kingsland awaiting the 
documentary, I noticed the quiver in 
the voice of the kuia hosting the film, 
overawed by the crowd. Sitting in those 
seats were many who identify as Pākehā 
and Christian, there to listen and learn 
from Māori about the experience of their 
tūpuna unlawfully captured during the 
invasion of Parihaka on November 5, 
1881. We had come together as allies in 
the cause to bring the shadows of our 
shared history into the light.

It caused me to reflect on Carey’s 
bi-cultural journey, which has broken 
new ground this year with the addition 

of our Te Ao Māori and Te Reo Māori 
classes. Last month over fifty of us were 
welcomed onto Hairini Marae in Tauranga 
and attended the 150th commemorations 
of Te Weranga, the Bush Campaigns. 
As we reflected afterwards, it was obvious 
the weekend had profoundly impacted 
us all, opening our eyes to see the rich 
beauty of Maori tikanga. We are blessed 
by the leadership of Sandy Kerr and the 
knowledge imparted by Lorraine Taogaga, 
David Moko and the Te Kahu whanau 
among others. The gospel compels us to 
seek truth and pursue reconciliation; may 
Christ lead us further into new territory as 
a college and as the church of Aotearoa.

Ngā manaakitanga,

Andrew Meek  |  SASS President
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